
         
        

 

 
 

                                                                                     
 

 
 

 

 
    

 
  

          

      

              

         

        

 
   

 

          
        

        
 

 
 

   
 

 
    

 
 

 

Argyll & Bute Council 
Comhairle Earra Ghâidheal agus Bhòid 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No.03/24 

BRUICHLADDICH 02.07.24 

Mariners are advised that hydrographic survey works will be conducted by Aspect Land & 

Hydrographic Surveys Ltd adjacent Bruichladdich Pier & approaches, Isle of Islay. 

The works are due to commence 04.07.2024 for a period of 1 day and comprise of fixed 

sensors being deployed from the survey vessel “Coastal Sensor”. VHF radio watch on 
channels 12 & 16 will be monitored throughout the works. 

FIGURE 1 - SURVEY EXTENTS: BRUICHLADDICH PIER, ISLE OF ISLAY 

The vessel will be restricted in its ability to manoeuvre and will display the appropriate lights 
and shapes. Other vessels are requested to pass at a safe speed and provide a minimum 

clearance of 500m (COLREGs Rule 16 & 18) during marine operations. 

Further Information can be obtained by contacting: 

Stephen Scally Harbour Master - Mob 07825732862 
E-mail: stephen.scally@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

John Willis Assistant Harbour Master - Mob 07500294920 
E-mail: john.willis@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

Harbour Office, Ferry Terminal Building, New Quay, Campbeltown, Argyll, PA28 6BA 
Tel: 01586 552552 Email: campbeltownharbour@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
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